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Presentation Day
What a great experience we had today out in the
COLA celebrating student success. I hope that families
and students not in attendance had an opportunity to
watch the presentations.

Congratulations to all our award winners. A special
mention to our major award winners in 2021;

Dux - Otis C
Citizenship - Jasper JS
Leadership - Finley C
Deadly Kid - Jesse MD
K-2 Sportsmanship - Solomon S
K-2 Citizenship - Grace S

Staffing News
At the end of 2021 we will say farewell to a number of
staff.  We thank all these members of staff for their
contributions to Maroubra Bay, particularly those that
have given many years of service to our community.
We wish them continued success.

In 2021 we say farewell to;

Mrs Despina Cassimatis, who will take up a
position in the religious education sector
Miss Kahlia Pycroft, who is travelling and
working overseas with her partner
Miss Stephie Latchan, who is also travelling
and working overseas with her partner
Mrs Kathleen Vouros, who is extending her
skills by teaching at a neighbouring school

In addition, Mr Speck has announced he is taking a
year's leave to travel overseas with family. Miss
Brodska will step into the Teacher Librarian /
Technology Coordinator role next year.

In 2022 we welcome to the school;

Miss Alexandra Way who was successful in
gaining a substantive Assistant Principal
position from Artarmon PS
Miss Emily Matthews, an early career teacher
from Rozelle PS
Miss Patience Clutton, an early career teacher
from Bellevue Hill PS
Mrs Dimi Gerontakos, an experienced teacher
who worked with us in 2021

There will be more 2022 staffing announcements at
the beginning of next year.

I hope everyone gets a chance to recharge over the
break with family and friends.

Please note the school email will be monitored over
the holiday period. Any enquiries or questions should
be directed to the school email and not directly to staff
over the break. Thank you for your consideration.

Matthew Ackerman
Principal

Our school is proudly supported
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My Thanks
What a year it has been. We certainly could not have
achieved what we have without a concerted effort
between all our parents and staff. The bonds between
families and school have only strengthened this year
and I thank all the community for their support during
what has been a very challenging year.

Whilst having an extended period of home learning
was a challenge in itself, I think the recent Covid cases
in the community really made everyone dig deep and
work together. Without wanting to single out
individuals, I have to acknowledge the work of the
school admin team during the past few weeks. The
office sounded more like a medical centre and we
have all become experts in isolation periods and rapid
testing. My sincere thanks to Robyn, Dario and Kym
for all their support during this Covid period.

ICAS Results
The ICAS results are in! A big congratulations to all
students who participated in these assessments this
year. The awards have been distributed in class.

English Results

Student Year Result

Mika H. 2 High Distinction

Zachery M. 2 Distinction

Tweesha S. 2 Credit

Madeline D. 2 Merit

Annam A. 2 Participation

Ayden H. 2 Participation

Harrison M. 2 Participation

Samuel F. 3 Distinction

Oliver H. 3 Distinction

Calvin L. 3 Distinction

Liam T. 3 Distinction

James D. 3 Credit

Elijah M. 3 Credit

Xavier B. 3 Participation

Victoria B. 3 Participation

Rose C. 3 Participation

Van C. 3 Participation

Harry T. 3 Participation

Dylan S. 4 High Distinction

Sophie W. 4 Credit

Zoe H. 4 Merit

Rocky R. 4 Participation

Lucie R. 4 Participation

Adelaide S. 4 Participation

Roxana W. 4 Participation

Francesca G. 5 Distinction

Indie H. 5 Credit

Millicent T. 5 Credit

Que Chi A. 5 Participation

Maeya C. 5 Participation

Timur C. 5 Participation

Hazel E. 5 Participation

Georgia F. 5 Participation

Rowan L. 5 Participation

Joshua T. 5 Participation

Gaia L. 6 Credit

Tyler F. 6 Merit

Abby B. 6 Participation

Sophie P. 6 Participation
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Mathematics Results

Student Year Result

Zachery M. 2 Distinction

Madeline D. 2 Credit

Tweesha S. 2 Merit

Mika H. 2 Participation

Ayden H. 2 Participation

Harrison M. 2 Participation

Liam T. 3 Distinction

Samuel F. 3 Credit

Margaux L. 3 Credit

Elijah M. 3 Credit

Calvin L. 3 Credit

Harry T. 3 Credit

Xavier B. 3 Participation

Victoria B. 3 Participation

Rose C. 3 Participation

Van C. 3 Participation

James D. 3 Participation

Dylan S. 4 Distinction

Sophie W. 4 Distinction

Rocky R. 4 Credit

Zoe H. 4 Participation

Amaya Ranim S. 4 Participation

Adelaide S. 4 Participation

Roxana W. 4 Participation

Timur C. 5 Credit

Maeya C. 5 Participation

Hazel E. 5 Participation

Georgia F. 5 Participation

Indie H. 5 Participation

Rowan L. 5 Participation

Millicent T. 5 Participation

Joshua T. 5 Participation

Maya A. 6 Credit

Gaia L. 6 Credit

Abby B. 6 Participation

Tyler F. 6 Participation

Sophie P. 6 Participation
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Term 4 2021
Month Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

November /
December 9

29/11 30/11 1/12
House Captains
2022 Voting

2/12 3/12
K-2 Assembly
(KC_1A_2B)

December 10
6/12 7/12 8/12 9/12 10/12

December 11
13/12 14/12 15/12

K-6 Presentation
Days

Year 6 Graduation
Dance

Student reports
sent home

16/12
Year 6 Graduation
Assembly

Student and Staff
last day

17/12

Term 1 2022
Month Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri

January 1
24/1 25/1 26/1 27/1 28/1

Staff Development
Day 1

January /
February 2

31/1
Staff Development
Day 2

1/2
Students return 1-6
Kinder Best Start

2/2
Kinder Best Start

3/2
Kinder Best Start

4/2
All Kinder start

February 3
7/2 8/2 9/2 10/2

3-6 Swimming
Carnival

11/2
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Chess classes @ Maroubra Bay Public School - Term 4, 2021

Due to the current COVID lockdown, we will be conducting our chess class online.
When restrictions are lifted and children return to school, we intend to return for
face to face coaching as soon as we are given the green light by the school. Our
online chess classes will be held before and after school Monday – Friday from
8:00am–9:00am, 3:15pm–4:15pm, 4:30pm–5:30pm and 5:00pm–6:00pm. Your
child can attend as many of these online classes as he/she wishes until we

return to face to face lessons. See the link on this page for more details:
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/online-classes-2021
To register your child in the class, go to
https://sydneyacademyofchess.com.au/payment and enter the following code:
H7QEJS9QOQ Sydney Academy of Chess info@sydneyacademyofchess.com.au
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